
Updated MOH COVID Guidance: Primary Care 
Providers in a Community Setting 
 
On July 28, 2021, the Ministry of Health released an updated version of the COVID 
Guidance for Primary Care Providers in a Community Setting.  
 
We recommend Chiropodists and Podiatrists who work in private practice to review this 
guidance.  
 
Some key highlights from the document are listed below. Please pay close attention to 
these sections as the changes may impact your practice.  
 
 •  Cleaning of clinical areas 
 
 • Screening Requirements 
  
 •  Guidelines for vaccinated and unvaccinated staff 
 
 •  The use of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) 
 
Review the COVID Guidance: Primary Care Providers in a Community Setting document and 
PIDAC’s Best Practices for Environmental Cleaning for Prevention and Control in All Health Care 

Settings for full details.  
 
 
Updated COVID-19 Self-Assessment  
 
On July 28, 2021 the government also released an updated COVID-19 self assessment. 
Individuals should take the self-assessment if they believe they have been exposed to 
COVID-19 or have symptoms to determine next steps.  
 
Questions? 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Practice Advisor at practice@cocoo.on.ca  
 

https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/2019_primary_care_guidance.pdf
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/
mailto:practice@cocoo.on.ca

